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Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

The world around us is filled with numerous colours. As children develop their inquiring spirit, they are made 

aware to differentiate and appreciate the beautiful world of colours around them through hands-on learning 

experiences. Green is the colour of life, nature and energy. It is associated with growth and prosperity. To 

facilitate their knowledge and create an awareness about the significance of the colour through Van Mahotsav 

we will be celebrating “Green Day” on Tuesday 11th July 2023. Kindly ensure that your ward comes dressed in 

green to school along with objects and pictures of the same colour. To reinforce the concept students will be 

engaged in a craft activity and will be motivated to speak a few lines as well. 

Looking forward to an exciting “Green Day.” 

 
Warm regards 

 

Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


